2986 E. Bayard St. Ext. Seneca Falls, NY 13148 315-568-2003 June 16, 2009

RECEIVED

2009 JUN 15 A 7:55

SIA-ERO REGIONAL DIRECTOR

Mr. Franklin Keel, Region Director Eastern Regional Office Bureau of Indian Affairs 545 Marriott Drive, Suite 700 Nashville, TN 37214

FAX: 615-564-6701

RE: DEIS Comments, Cayuga Indian Nation of New York Trust Acquisition Project

Dear Mr. Keel,

There is a public hearing June 17, 2009 concerning the Cayuga Indian Nation Land into Trust. We are unable to attend this hearing, but would like to share our concerns.

We have lived and worked in Seneca County for over fifty years. And our parents also lived and raised their families here. We love this area and are proud to call it home. We have paid all of our real estate taxes and sales taxes. And we expect all residence to do the same.

It would be unfair to have 'sovereign' land taken off of the property tax rolls and thus not having these residents contributing to the highway/road maintenance they would be using. If the Cayuga Indian Nation does not have pay to pay NYS sales tax, it would be an unfair playing field for businesses already established in Seneca County.

Our Finger Lakes are a jewel to this area and have been well monitored by DEC. It would be a shame if the Cayuga Indians were not under these environmental regulations and damage might be done to these lakes.

Our NYS Senator, Mr. Mike Nozzolio, represents us and takes a very strong stand against the proposal for the Cayuga Indian Nations Land into Trust. Please consider our plea and those of our senator.

Sincerely,

Don: Marelyn adler Don & Marilyn Adler

RECEIVED

2009 JUN 16 A 7:55

REGIONAL DIRECTOR

June 17, 2009

John and Susan Cook

32 Swift Street

Waterloo, NY 13165

Mr. Franklin Keel, Region Director Eastern Regional Office Bureau of Indian Affairs 545 Marriott Drive, Suite 700 Nashville, TN 37214

FAX: 615-564-6701

RE: DEIS Comments, Cayuga Indian Nation of New York Trust Acquisition Project

Dear Mr. Keel,

There is a public hearing June 17, 2009 concerning the Cayuga Indian Nation Land into Trust. We are unable to attend this hearing, but would like to share our concerns.

We have lived in Waterloo for over fifty years. And our parents also lived and raised their families here.

We love this area and are proud to call it home. We have invested our lives in Seneca County.

We have paid all of our real estate taxes and sales taxes. And we expect all residence to do the same.

It would be unfair to have 'sovereign' land taken off of the property tax rolls and thus not having these

residents contributing to the highway/road maintenance they would be using. If the Cayuga Indian Nation does not have pay to pay NYS sales tax, it would be an unfair playing field for businesses already established in Seneca County.

Our Finger Lakes are a jewel to this area and have been well monitored by DEC. It would be a shame if the Cayuga Indians were not under these environmental regulations and damage might be done to these lakes.

Our NYS Senator, Mr. Mike Nozzolio, represents us and takes a very strong stand against the proposal for the Cayuga Indian Nations Land into Trust. Please consider our plea and those of our senator.

Sincerely,

John and Susan Cook

June 17, 2009

Daniel & Robin Fegley 7 Grove Street Waterloo, NY 13165

Mr. Franklin Keel, Region Director Eastern Regional Office Bureau of Indian Affairs 545 Marriott Drive Nashville, TN 37214

FAX: 615-564-6701

RE: DEIS Comments, Cayuga Indian Nation of New York Trust Acquisition Project

Dear Mr. Keel,

There is a public hearing June 17, 2009 concerning the Cayuga Indian Nation Land into Trust. We are unable to attend this hearing, but would like to share our concerns.

We have lived in Waterloo for over fifty years. And our parents also lived and raised their families here. We love this area and are proud to call it home. We have conducted a contracting business here for the past twenty seven years. We have invested our lives in Seneca County.

We have paid all of our real estate taxes and sales taxes. And we expect all residence to do the same. It would be unfair to have 'sovereign' land taken off of the property tax rolls and thus not having these residents contributing to the highway/road maintenance they would be using. If the Cayuga Indian Nation does not have pay to pay NYS sales tax, it would be an unfair playing field for businesses already established in Seneca County.

Our Finger Lakes are a jewel to this area and have been well monitored by DEC. It would be a shame if the Cayuga Indians were not under these environmental regulations and damage might be done to these lakes.

Our NYS Senator, Mr. Mike Nozzolio, represents us and takes a very strong stand against the proposal for the Cayuga Indian Nations Land into Trust. Please consider our plea and those of our senator.

Sincerely,

Dan and Robin Fegley

Acres On a second

June 17, 2009

Daniel & Robin Fegley 7 Grove Street Waterloo, NY 13165 RECEIVED

2009 JUN 16 A 7:55

BIA-ERO REGIONAL DIRECTOR

Mr. Franklin Keel, Region Director Eastern Regional Office Bureau of Indian Affairs 545 Marriott Drive Nashville, TN 37214

FAX: 615-564-6701

RE: DEIS Comments, Cayuga Indian Nation of New York Trust Acquisition Project

Dear Mr. Keel,

There is a public hearing June 17, 2009 concerning the Cayuga Indian Nation Land into Trust. We are unable to attend this hearing, but would like to share our concerns.

We have lived in Waterloo for over fifty years. And our parents also lived and raised their families here. We love this area and are proud to call it home. We have conducted a contracting business here for the past twenty seven years. We have invested our lives in Seneca County.

We have paid all of our real estate taxes and sales taxes. And we expect all residence to do the same. It would be unfair to have 'sovereign' land taken off of the property tax rolls and thus not having these residents contributing to the highway/road maintenance they would be using. If the Cayuga Indian Nation does not have pay to pay NYS sales tax, it would be an unfair playing field for businesses already established in Seneca County.

Our Finger Lakes are a jewel to this area and have been well monitored by DEC. It would be a shame if the Cayuga Indians were not under these environmental regulations and damage might be done to these lakes.

Our NYS Senator, Mr. Mike Nozzolio, represents us and takes a very strong stand against the proposal for the Cayuga Indian Nations Land into Trust. Please consider our plea and those of our senator.

Sincerely,

Dan and Robin Fegley